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Mark your calendar!!                                      

Coming back for it’s second year is the           

St. John’s  PIE SALE 

Swing by the church Saturday September 7th 

10:00am – 2:00pm  to check out all of the tasty 

selections available.  

Fill your freezer or your tummy with delicious 

homemade pie. Choose from a variety of 

flavors, frozen or baked and ready                                           

to enjoy. 

                                    

                   

  Jasper Relief Fund of NSRC 
Northern Spirit Regional Council has 

created an emergency relief fund to help 

support those affected from the 

devastating wildfires that ripped through 

Jasper this summer.  

Should you wish to contribute, you are 

welcome to do so by donating to the 

emergency relief fund of the Northern 

Spirit Regional Council by e-transfer to 

northernspirit@united-church.ca or via 

cheque sent to the Northern Spirit office:                               

8510 95 Ave NW,                                  

Edmonton, AB, T6C 1Y7. 

                   UCW Fall Garage Sale 

If you missed the spring sale here is your chance                       

to get those dusty items cleared out.                                                                                     

The UCW will be hosting their Fall Sale on           

September 26
th

 9am-7pm & 27
th

 9am – 4pm.                                                              

Donation items can be dropped off at the church 

Tuesday September 24
th

 4-8pm & Wednesday 

September 9am-12pm.  

Volunteers for the sale as well as sorting and                    

clean up are always greatly appreciated.           

Sign up sheets for various times and jobs can                   

be found at the front table of the church.   

For the month of September, the UCW will be 

collecting Stuffies (new or used) to be given                              

to the Bonnyville Health Centre Auxiliary.                       

These ladies will wash them and the stuffies will be 

given to children who come to the hospital for 

emergency services. The donation box is located at 

the church entrance.   

             DATE CHANGE  
Board meeting Sept 19th @ 7pm  


